Date: 6/21/2021

Subject: Request to change in Identification.

Dear FCC / TCB,

This Change of Identification request applies for a new FCC ID: as established in 47CFR
2.933(b) for a currently approved device. This application by Philips will establish a new FCC
ID: 2ATC9-PHC-11ACI under Philips grantee code. The original grant held by Rivet will remain
in effect.

Per 2.933(b)
1. The original identification is 2AFNP-RIVNGFF525A.

2. The equipment is electrically identical. Only the model name, trade name, and FCC ID
number are different.

3. The original test results are applicable and representative of this changed device.

The following files are submitted with this application:
e Cover Letter
e [External Photos
e FCC ID label format and location

Sincerely,
Mark Nolin
Philips

22100 Bothell Everett Hwy, Bothell, WA 98021



